
Because I have faith in this state and want Oregon's future to be true to her legacy, my opinion needs to 
be stated, heard and taken seriously. 
Any issue that affects every citizen as severely as redrawing district voting lines should be done through 
a non partisan committee.   
That committee should have ample time to thoroughly contemplate how their decision will exemplify 
common sense  
and overall benefit to all citizens of this state.   
Oregon Legislature should take the stance of "proud" rather than "threatened" to truly empower its 
citizens to engage in the process of ensuring fair voting practices! 
 
Thank you for your time to listen, 
Valerie Stockhoff 
Union, OR 
District 2 
 


